
From: Nina Melendez <Nina.Melendez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 3:53 PM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin 
<Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Commissioner Harkey Events 
 
Hello, 
 
I wanted to share an update with you on events the Commissioner has attended. I also want to thank 
you for your input on the Chicago Symphony Orchestra tickets recently as we subsequently decided to 
shred them since their market value was higher than $50.00. 
 
I apologize as I am a bit behind after taking some vacation time; however, I want you to be aware of 
some events the commissioner attended recently and will attend soon in her official capacity.  
 

Date Event Name Company Name Event Location 

3/24/2022 Fire Shut Up in My Bones Lyric Opera House Lyric Opera House 

4/27/2022 Of Mice and Men Lyric Opera House Lyric Opera House 

5/4/2022 Dinner with the Maestro Grant Park Music Festival Pritzker Pavilion / Millennium Park 

5/5/2022 Spotlight Ball 44 (annual fundraising gala) Hubbard Street Dance Harris Theater 

5/7/2022 Hebru Brantley sculpture dedication Chicago Children's Museum Navy Pier 

5/12/2022 Night of Ideas Consulate General of France in Chicago Chicago History Museum 

5/12/2022 Nick Cave Exhibit Opening Reception Museum of Contemporary Art Museum of Contemporary Art 

5/14/2022 Steppenwolf Annual Gala Steppenwolf Theater Rockwell on the River 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or if anything else is needed. 
 
Thank you, 
Nina 
 
 
Nina Melendez 
Office of the Commissioner 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events (DCASE) | City of Chicago 
Phone: 312.744.0481  
Email: nina.melendez@cityofchicago.org 
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